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Newsletter September – October 2016 
 

** Commander’s Comments ** 
 
Dear fellow Sons 
 
We have just returned from National Convention and it was fun and productive.  If you have not made 
a National Convention you should consider trying to make one.  Yes we made it, Child Welfare 
Foundation (CWF) jumped past the $7,000,000 mark with the donations turned in at Convention.  
Since the Sons have adopted the CWF program we have donated over $7M to that program, great work 
and keep it up.  I have asked that each squadron donate at least $1 per member. The American Legion 
Child Welfare Foundation (CWF) has awarded $640,395 in grants to 24 nonprofit organizations for 
2015-2016 
 
Last year the Sons Nationally as of July 16th 2016 “ROCKED” The American Legion Endowment 
Fund, with donations of $23,730.94. 
 
I really want to concentrate on the American Legion Endowment Fund this year.  By May 31, 2017 I 
would like to have in excess of $2,700 to bring to the Spring NEC and donate to NEF.  I look forward 
to every squadron helping in this endeavor.   
 
Detachment Convention pins year are still available I am asking that each squadron buy ten or more 
pins. 
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**Photos from National Convention**         

 
 

Our attending delegates to National Convention 2016 
Left to Right 

Dylan Mott, Byron Robichaux, Dan Maurin, John Lawrence, Gerald Mott, Camille LeJeune, Bryon 
Newton and Tony Betts
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Marching in the Parade 
 
 

 
 

Our Department Commander Rudy!! 
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Louisiana Detachment Commander his best side. 

 

 
The Department of Louisiana Procession 
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No I’m not showing anything for those beads!!
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** Membership ** 
2017 membership let’s go out and get all of our members to renew and let’s get some new members in 
also.  I want to see 105% membership this year.  Go to your old rosters and reach out to former 
members and ask them to become member again and while you are talking with them find out why the 
stopped being a member.  Maybe you can do something different that will make them want to stay and 
be active. 
 

** Upcoming events ** 
Fall Conferences: 
District 1    October 1st, 1pm, Post 64 Gretna, LA 
District 2    October 1st, 9am, Post 64 Gretna, LA 
District 3    October 21-23-Quality Hotel Houma-Post 31, Hosting-9:00 AM 
District 4    September 24-Post 14-10:00 AM 
District 5    October 15-Post 122-9:00 AM 
District 6    September 25-Post 38-9:00 AM 
District 7    October 2-Post 179-9:00 AM 
District 8    October 30-Post 387-9:00 AM 
Squadron Commanders please try to attend your district conference myself or someone representing the 
Detachment will be there. 
 
NEC October 7th & 8th in Indianapolis 
 
 

** Quote ** 
 

I’m a great believer in luck, and I find the harder I work the more I 
have of it. 

--Thomas Jefferson 
 
 
 
 
John C. Lawrence 
Commander Detachment of Louisiana 
1964m20e@gmail.com 


